School Wide Notification:
Bronco Nation,
As of this morning, we have received a notification of an individual that has tested positive for COVID-19. This individual will be quarantined for 14 days. Per our protocols, all areas that this individual has had contact with have been decontaminated for the safety of all our students and faculty. As of right now this is an isolated case, but we will continue to communicate if anything changes. Included is a flow chart detailing what level of contact will be required to stay home, and quarantine.
Must be quarantined for 96 hours from close contact, and will be allowed to return to school if no symptoms appear during that time. 
Low risk contact. Monitor for symptoms, but no quarantine is required unless symptoms appear. 
Monitor for symptoms closely, but no quarantine is required unless symptoms appear.
Contact “twice removed.” (Anyone who has had close contact with someone who was in close contact with the positive case)
Primary contact with the positive case WITH a face covering in place or >6 feet of space between them for ≤15 min.
Primary “close contact” with the positive case (Contact <6 feet of space, without a face covering for >15 min. consecutively)
Must be quarantined for 14 from positive test result.
Must be quarantined for 14 days from positive test result.
Person that tested positive
Anyone who lives in the same home as the positive COVID case

